To Chair Jama, Vice Chair Bonham and the Senate Committee on Rules

| oppose SB210.
Vote by mail is efficient, reliable, and allows every registered Oregon voter to participate.

Vote by mail is secure, as one must show proof of identity to register to vote, and matching signature is
required on each ballot.

Please do not pass SB210.

Thank you,

Cynthia D’Angiolillo



